
 

FHI Announces Management Change 

 

 

Tokyo, September 26, 2014 - Fuji Heavy Industries Ltd. (FHI), the manufacturer of Subaru automobiles, 

today announced the following management change. 

 

 

1. Newly-appointed Corporate Vice President (Effective October 1, 2014) 

 

Yoichi Kato, Corporate Vice President 

  Previous position: 

  Director-General for Regional Economic and Industrial Policy 

  Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry 

 

 

2. Responsibility of New Corporate Vice President (Effective October 1, 2014) 

 

Name New Current 

Yoichi Kato 
Corporate Vice President 

Corporate Planning Dept. 
In charge of External Affairs 

– 
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